LEGAL NOTICE

Request for Proposals (RFP) for Services

The State of Connecticut, Department of Housing, is seeking proposals for third-party administration and implementation of the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCV), federally funded through the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), and the Connecticut State Rental Assistance Payments program (RAP), in coordination with staff of the Department.
The intent of the request is to identify individuals or firms with the necessary expertise to provide statewide planning, administration, operation and related services within a stated timeframe.

The RFP is available online at: Funding Opportunities (ct.gov)or from CTsource Bid Board, 

                   The Deadline for response submissions is 3:00pm EST, Monday, July 29th, 2024


